
School Pick-Up 
Drop-Off Zones
Understanding the rules

School Pick-Up Drop-Off Zones are for your child’s safety, your 
convenience and help reduce congestion. They are always on 

school side of the road.

RULES
•	� School Pick-Up Drop-Off Zones and ‘No 

Parking’ zones operate under the same 
conditions – vehicles may stop to drop off 
or pick up children for a maximum of 2 
minutes

•	� Driver must remain in or within 3 metres 
of vehicle

•	� Zone applies only during hours of operation

REMEMBER
•	� DO NOT LEAVE YOUR VEHICLE: To assist with traffic flow, drivers 

should remain in the car whilst children get in and out

•	� BE TIMELY: If your child does not get in or out of the vehicle within 2 
minutes, you must leave and re-enter the No Parking zone

•	� STAY IN SEQUENCE: Don’t cut in the queue. Pick-up or Drop-off your 
child close to the top of the zone, allowing vehicles following you to enter 
the zone in an orderly manner

•	� SAFETY DOOR: Always ensure children get in and out of the vehicle 
via safety door (rear footpath side door). Back seat is always safest for 
children to travel in. Make sure all children have their restraints securely 
fastened before driving off

•	� NO U-TURNS: Do not make u-turns in busy school zones. They are dangerous and put 
children at risk. (Fines and demerit points apply)

•	� Never use mobile phone in School Pick-up Drop-off Zone (Fines & demerit points apply)

School Pick-Up Drop-Off Zones need cooperation to ensure the safety 
of all children. Please drive carefully around school zones.

For more information, please call 99119912 or visit
www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Our-Environment/
Road-Safety-Around-Our-Schools


